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QUESTION 

For the variance in building management services of $917,000 for the upcoming financial year, can you 
provide a breakdown on what the $917,000 is going to be used for? 

 

ANSWER 

The variance between 2023-24 budget and 2024-25 budget in building management services output of 
$917,000 from Budget Paper number 3 is principally due to an additional funding of $500,000 of funding 
for security services for Parliament House and an increase of $151,000 in depreciation. The remainder 
largely reflects realignment of existing budget between outputs to meet the operational requirements of 
providing building management services at Parliament House and electorate offices. 


